[bookmark: _GoBack]Middleboro Little League – General Membership Meeting
DATE:  March 1, 2016
Middleboro Elks

	Board Member Name, Title
	Present
	Absent

	Gary McNaughton, President
	X
	

	John Cannavo, Vice President
	X
	

	Sarah McGill, Treasurer
	
	X

	Brian Butler, Secretary
	X
	

	Andrew Porter, Player Agent
	X
	

	Skeeter Porter, Major League Director
	X
	

	Dick Sinnott, Minor (AAA) League Director
	
	X

	John Gardner, Farm/Junior Minor (AA) League Director
	
	X

	Gary Goodine, Instructional/Tee Ball Director
	X
	

	Jay Tullish, Safety Officer
	X
	

	Sandra Tullish, Team Parent Director
	X
	

	John Taylor, Umpire in Chief – Major & Minor League
	
	X

	Peter Wood , Purchasing Agent
	X
	

	Andy Larson, Equipment Manager
	
	X

	Jen Iwanski, Concessionaire
	X
	

	Bob Sigren, Field & Facility Development
	X
	

	Sue Dillon, Fundraising Director
	X
	

	James Mather, Information Officer
	X
	






	Topic
	Presenter
	Notes

	Opening  Remarks
	Gary
	Meeting called to order at: 8:06
Attendance recorded

	Registration Update
	Andrew




John C
	 T-Ball – 43
Instructional – 51
Farm / AA – 83
Majors / AAA – 129

Reminded BOD that the league Directors have been asked to call players from last year that have yet to register


	Sponsor Update
	Sue
	Provided updated regarding current sponsorship status – additional outreach ongoing


	Team Parent Position
	Gary 
	Discussed Sandra Tullish as only parent to express interest in joining BOD in team parent role
 





	Topic
	Presenter
	Notes

	High School Clinic
	Skeeter
	Clinic is 3/15-3/16 from 5:30 to 7:30

52 players signed up

Post on MLL website to publicize the remaining 18 spots


	Treasurers Report
	Gary
	Sarah is out sick – reported $40K in the bank


	Equipment Update
	Gary
	15 dozen baseballs donated by Chevy are available for pickup


	Uniform Orders
	Pete
	One majors team new unis ordered

Sponsors need to be finalized to order additional unis

All-star hats ordered


	Concession Update
	Jen
	Burger taste test

April – food and slush machine to be delivered

Bathroom floors will be painted with epoxy


	Adult Dance
	Gary




	Will be Friday, May 20th

Discussion of bands vs DJ

Brian needs to secure Elks


	Field Cleanup Day
	Gary



Bob / Skeeter
	Will be March 19th

Rain date will be 2nd or 3rd of April

Discussion as to when Memorial and Community can be utilized

Dugout repair – concrete has severely heaved

8 to 10 yards of infield mix to be ordered


	Tarp Replacement
	Gary
	Will order tarp

Delivered field cleanup day


	Manager / Coach Appointments
	Gary
	Will be finalized once teams formed in T & Instructional

Need to recruit at the farm level

AAA will be finalized at BOD meeting






	Topic
	Presenter
	Notes

	Board Member Reports
	Bob






Gary


Skeeter







Gary




Sue

Jim 

Mike D
	Publicize field clean up on Facebook page and website

Dumpsters will be arriving a week before cleanup day

Membership – flyers in schools possibly announcement in Gazette

Finalize mowing vendor


Majors practice schedule is out – mangers need to post

Last practice on Sundays (2:30 – 4:00) will be required to assist challenger division with fields and concessions, all Majors teams will have this responsibility 1x, with Elks 2x

Reminder that 3/19 will be scrimmage day for Majors

Reminder that teams need to be represented at General league meeting

Safety meeting in April – padlocks will be changed

Reminder of Dicks Sporting Goods day

Introduced Dave, interested in umpiring this season

All star tourney (5 weekends) advertised on MLL website

All MLL A& B teams will play tourneys this year

7 of our 9 teams have full out of town schedules to date


	Adjourn
	
	Bob Sigren made motion to adjourn meeting at 8:52 PM
Brian Butler 2nd, All in favor



